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Memorandum

Department of Planning and Development

Planning Division

To:

Chair Lowry and Members of the Planning Board

From:

Alex Jaegerman, Planning Division Director

Date:

July 8, 2005

Re:

Wilansky Synagogue

I spoke with Mr. Joshua Krieger today about the synagogue proposal, which abuts his property.  Mr. Krieger has submitted testimony in the Board’s packet, but will be away on business on July 12, when the Board holds the public hearing.  He requested that the item be pulled and postponed, however, the agenda is already set and the applicant objects to such a postponement.  Mr. Krieger has requested, therefore, that the Board table final action and continue the public hearing at the next meeting, so that he can address the Board directly and in person, in addition to the written materials he has submitted.  I indicated that I would forward this request to the Board. 
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